-----Original Message-----

From: Pete and Martha [mailto:john9865@bellsouth.net] 

Sent: Sunday, March 20, 2005 4:32 PM

To: comments@taxreformpanel.gov

Subject: National Retail Sales Tax

Gentlemen,

We strongly urge you to support the adoption of "Fair Tax".  Thank you.

Mr and Mrs C P Johnson III

232 Lafayette Drive

Augusta, GA  30909

